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Spring 1  

This half term we have been learning all about animals in the wild. We have been singing 

along to ‘Walking through the jungle’ and retelling our talk for writing story, ‘Dear zoo.’ 

During our busy half term the children have also completed a project around ‘Creating 

with materials’ whilst our diploma work focused on ‘Wildlife Wonder’. 

 

Spring 2 

Next half term we will be learning all about planting, growing and life 

cycles.  We will also look in detail at our talk for writing story, ‘The very hungry caterpil-

lar ‘and are excited to take part in the diploma ‘Confident me!’ 

 

How you can help 

If anyone has any spare plants that you would like to donate towards this half term’s 

learning, we would be very grateful.  This could be an outdoor or indoor plant.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

We hope you have a lovely half term and  

look forward to seeing you on Monday 28th February. 


